
 
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 

DATE:   April 10, 2018 
 
TO:   All Potential Bidders 
 
FROM:   Penny Owens, Assistant Purchasing Agent, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 to the Invitation to Bid for Janitorial Services for the Safety 

Building 
 
RFPS TO BE OPENED: April 16, 2018 at 11:00:00 a.m. (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to answer questions regarding the above referenced ITB. This 
addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications as noted. 
 
Question #1: What is your motivation for putting this contract out for bid and are you currently satisfied 
with your current provider? 
 
Answer: We are bidding due to expiration of the current contract and state bidding requirements. Yes, 
we are satisfied with the current provider. 
 
Question #2: Who is your current provider? 
 
Answer: See Addendum No. 1. 
 
Question #3: Lastly, would it be possible for me to come by either by appointment or not and just 
refresh myself with the building and space? 
 
Answer: No. Due to the security restrictions at the Safety Building, we offered the pre-bid for all 
interested bidders to tour the building. 
 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 2 


